
 

4TH APRIL 2017 
MICHELLE RICHARDSON 
Guest Speaker _ Exercise and Lifestyle 
 
Next week – CPR demonstration 

Dandenong All Holden Car Show 

In a first for our Men’s Shed members attended to assist with the 

BBQ at this function. 50% of the profit from the BBQ will be 

donated by the Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills to our Men’s Shed. 

Warburton Men’s Shed 

John Brannan will arrange a visit to the Warburton Men’s Shed 

who have some equipment available. If we can negotiate to obtain 

this equipment Endeavour Hill Rotary Club President Perminder 

Rayat has offered to arrange transport and storage the EHMS is 

able to house it. 

President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

Secretary - Paul Morris  

Treasurer – Tony Phillips 
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